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Environmental Clean Technologies Limited (ASX: ECT) – 
Suspension from Official Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Environmental Clean Technologies Limited (‘ECT’) will be suspended from quotation 
immediately under Listing Rule 17.2, at the request of ECT, pending the release of an announcement. 

Issued by 

Jon Chow 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 
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15 March 2019 

 

Jon Chow 
Senior Adviser, Listings 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 4, Rialto North Tower 
525 Collins Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 

By email: jon.chow@asx.com.au  
 

Dear Jon, 

Request for Voluntary Suspension 

Environmental Clean Technologies Limited (ASX: ECT) (the Company) requests a voluntary suspension in the 
trading of its securities, immediately following the expiry of its current trading halt, until the market opens 
on 1 April 2019. 

In accordance with Listing Rule 17.2, the Company provides the following information: 

• ECT has partnered with two Indian Government Public Sector Undertakings (PSU’s) to advance the 
next stage of the commercialisation of its Coldry and Matmor technologies (India project): 

o NLC India Limited (NLCIL), India’s largest lignite miner and project host 

o NMDC India (NMDC), India’s largest iron ore miner 

• On Wednesday 13 March 2019 a trading halt was granted to allow the Company to confirm the 
outcome of NMDC’s board meeting, held on 12 March 2019, where it was anticipated that the RCA 
would be tabled for consideration. 

• NMDC has confirmed that the RCA was not tabled at their recent board meeting, however they 
have restated their support for the project and intention to proceed. They have requested further 
time to complete their internal approval processes. 

• The Company is currently in discussions with NMDC to confirm the additional time required to 
complete these internal processes.  

• The Company understands that shareholders may be frustrated by these delays however resolution 
of the timing of approvals is essential to maintaining an orderly and appropriately informed market. 

• The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted and 
will provide further updates as they become available. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

[Sent electronically without signature] 

 

Martin Hill 
Chief Financial Officer  
& Company Secretary 


